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	VESSEL ACCIDENT

	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a vessel accident that occurred today at approximately 4:17 P.M.  The accident took place in the ocean.
Fort Lauderdale Dispatchers received a frantic phone call from a male identified as Jorge Bugallo.  Bugallo advised that his boat was taking on water and that he needed help.  During the call, Bugallo advised dispatch that the boat was capsizing and that he was now in the water.  Bugallo further stated that there were four other individuals with him.  Phone contact was lost due to the rough seas and Bugallo struggling to stay afloat.

Despite six to eight foot seas, two Fort Lauderdale Marine Units, with four officers, responded to affect a rescue.  Marine Officers were able to navigate through the rough waters and successfully rescued all five boaters.  The boaters were transported to the 15th Street boat ramp.  Bugallo received medical treatment at the boat ramp for lacerations to his foot.

The capsized boat was also recovered and is in the process of being towed in.

The boaters have been identified as:

1. Jorge Bugallo, W/M, 4/23/1960, and a Sunrise resident.

2. Carlos Caicedo, W/M, 11/19/1960, and a Sunrise resident.

3. Miguel Huasasquiche, W/M, 10/7/1958, and a Fort Lauderdale resident.

4. Arcesio Alzate, W/M, 3/18/1948, and a Fort Lauderdale resident.
5. Francisco Corrao, W/M, 1/7/1940, and a Sunrise resident.
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